
Damilola Adebowale 
197 Bayside loop SW, Airdrie SW 

City of Airdrie 
 Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (SDAB) 
 400 Main Street SE 
 Airdrie, AB T4B 3C3 

Subject: Support for Development Permit PL2402430 – 201 Bayside Loop SW 

Dear Members of the Subdivision and Development Appeal Board, 

As a neighbour of the property located at 201 Bayside Loop SW, I am writing to express my full 
support for the Development Permit PL2402430. 

The proposed development—a small, supportive living home for three individuals with 
developmental disabilities, overseen by qualified professional staff—is a quiet, respectful, and 
fully permitted residential use under the City’s Land Use Bylaw. 

I believe in equality and inclusivity for all, including individuals with disabilities. A permit that 
aligns with both the letter and spirit of the law should not be overturned based on unfounded 
concerns or bias. 

As an immediate neighbour, I have no objections to the proposed residence. I have no concerns 
regarding parking, noise, or property values. On the contrary, I welcome this compassionate and 
inclusive addition to our community. 

Thank you for your commitment to a fair, lawful, and inclusive decision-making process. 

Sincerely, 

Damilola Adebowale 

Submission of Damilola Adebowale, received June 27, 2025




